
 

 
 

 

2017-2018 

Grade 1 Supply List 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,      

In past years, we have asked parents for a fee to cover school supplies for their child in 

Grade 1. It was a great success, as teachers were able to purchase exactly what they 

needed. Proper notebooks, similar labeled supplies and classrooms ready to go on the 

first day of school were all positive outcomes of this endeavour. 

 

Therefore, we are going to continue this procedure. For the 2017-2018 school year, each 

student will be required to contribute $45.00 to cover the cost of the items they will be 

using throughout the year. The classroom teachers will be purchasing supplies for each 

student. We do ask that you provide the following items for your child: 

 

 Two boxes of  Kleenex  

 1 pair of running shoes to be left at school (with non-marking soles) Velcro or slip 

on if your child can’t tie shoes. 

 1 drawstring gym bag containing a pair of shorts and a T-shirt for gym class 

(labelled please) 

 1 backpack (preferably with a side pocket for a water bottle) 

 1 hanger with bag (available for purchase in office if necessary) 

 Spill proof  water bottle brought daily is encouraged                                              

(ex. Sports water bottle, contigo) 

 1 set of headphones for computers 

 $8.00 for planner for students in Mrs. Caughell and Mrs. Zuchowicz’s classes 

only 

 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nancy Lovenjak 

Principal 

Grade 1 Teachers 

 

No school Tuesday, September 5 (day 1) meet the teacher from 5 – 6 p.m. 

School resumes on Wednesday, September 6, 2017 (day 2). 

 

Please label all articles with your child’s name! 
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